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Formstone

Camden Council must be aware that the residents at number 19 Netherhall are absent due to a 

fire in the top floor flat. Camden must ensure that the residents of the basement flat at least have 

been able to respond to the recent planning application as the erection of this building may affect 

their rear boundary with number 14 Frognal.

This building is at the rear of my building on Netherhall Gardens. The existing plans presented 

show a large window at roof level rear of the property. Camden should check the original deeds 

for this house as it is architecturally the same building as its neighbour, which has no such large 

window at the rear roof level. This is a new window therefore for which I cannot find planning 

permission. No other neighbouring property has a roof level window of this size. As it sits directly 

opposite my rear bedroom window and I find it intimidating in its size, I would certainly have 

opposed planning permission on this basis.
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